
 
 
 

 
 

News Release 
Nampa Chip Sealing Begins June 17 

 
(May 29, 2013) The City of Nampa Street Division will begin to chip seal streets on Monday, 
June 17th.  Drivers will want to reduce speeds during the chip sealing process and avoid parking 
on the street when they receive notice of chip sealing in their areas. 
 
There are 8 sections of road that will be chip sealed, the first being Alma Lane from the 
Southside Boulevard to Happy Valley Road.  The remaining chip sealing will be on the west side 
of town beginning with W. Greenhurst Road from S. Midland Road to Midway Road.  A 
complete list of roads is attached to this release, along with a map of the areas affected. 
 
The Street Division website will update the progress of the work, along with any weather related 
work delays experienced.  To access this site go to 
http://www.cityofnampa.us/index.aspx?nid=420. 
 
Chip sealing is a common, cost effective, pavement maintenance practice that extends pavement 
life and provides a good driving surface.  Chip seal is about one-fourth to one-fifth the cost of a 
conventional asphalt overlay.    
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JUNE 2013 CHIP SEALING SCHEDULE 
 
JUNE 17– JULY 3 MAIN ROADS (approximately) 
 

1. Alma Lane - from Southside Blvd  to Happy Valley Road 
2. W. Greenhurst Road - from S. Midland Road to Midway Road 
3. W. Iowa Avenue - from S. Midland Road to Midway Road 
4. Lake Lowell Avenue - from 12th Avenue S. to Makenna’s Way 
5. W. Roosevelt Avenue - from 11th Avenue S. to S. Midland Blvd 
6. W. Blaine Avenue - from S. Canyon Street to S. Midland Blvd 
7. S. Midland Blvd - from W. Greenhurst to Lone Star Road 
8. S. Middleton Road - from W. Greenhurst Road to W. Roosevelt Avenue 
 

 
FOGSEAL WILL BEGIN UPON COMPLETION OF CHIP SEALING 

 
 
 


